
Dear Secretary/Manager 
after last year's disappointment of having to cancel the Ryan FC summer tournaments due 
to the pandemic we can now announce we have been given the “green light” to hold our 
tournament on Saturday 12th and Sunday 13th of June 2021.

What a Fantastic way to get competing again in a great environment!!

The venue is Town Mead Leisure Park, Brooker Road, Waltham Abbey, EN9 1JH.
Pitches will be grass and 3G Astro.
Qualified first-aid, full toilet facilities, food stalls and other attractions.

RYAN FC
SUMMER TOURNAMENT
2021

Saturday 12th June U6s, U8s, U12s, U16s U10s, U14s, Seniors

U7s, U11s, U15s, U9s, U13s, U18s, Sunday 13th June

Day /Date Morning Afternoon

6s through to 14s - 6 a-side £45
15s through to seniors - 8 a-side £50

Entry will be restricted and teams will be entered to the tournament on a first come first 
served basis.

if you are interested in entering any of the tournaments please return the enclosed                    
registration form along with full payment. Entry forms should be returned as soon as possible 
but no later than Sunday 2nd of May 2021.

A full set of tournament details and competition rules will be sent out to competing clubs 
near the tournament dates. This correspondence will be sent to the contact address 
you provide on the entry form only.

Richard Williams, Secretary, 32 Grove Road, Chingford, London E4 9SU
Phone: 020 8529 6414
Mobile: 07973 938094

email: richard_williams26@sky.com
www.ryanfc.net


